

# Stillington Primary School NEWSLETTER NO 8 Friday 26th October, 2018





# GOLDEN BOOK

Liam Coultous, Isobel Bucknall, Emily Little & Harrision Bird - Excellent effort using exciting conjunctions in your writing.

Maisy Merritt - for being helpful around school.

Charlotte Langley - Great attitude to tricky maths problems.

Eden Bird - For settling into Stillington School and being a good friend to others.

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL

### Bag2School

Please look in your child's bag for a Bag2School bag. Please fill it with unwanted clothes, soft toys, paired shoes, hats, belts and handbags and bring it back to school on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> November. **Bag2School** is a great way to have a clear out over the half term break and raises much needed funds for the school. If anyone needs any spare bags please see one of the FOSS team.

#### Light up a life

St Leonard's Hospice invites people to dedicate a light in memory of a loved one in their annual Light up a Life appeal. The campaign allows people to make a donation to the Hospice to dedicate a light on all four of the St Leonard's Hospice Christmas trees. Details are available on the school notice board and leaflets are available from the office.

## Poppy Appeal

Poppies are now on sale each morning and at break times. As well as the usual paper poppies, we also have fantastic wristbands, friendship bracelets, reflectors and snap bracelets available.

## <u>September Admissions - 2019</u> Final Reminder

It would appear that not all parents have applied for their children's places at secondary school. Please visit www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions to make your application. This must be completed by the 31st October, 2018.

## Harvest Festival

Harvest Festival will be held on 6<sup>th</sup>
November at 2.30pm at the Church. We previously asked for the following donations of food items which Carecent are currently short of. Cereal (all types), porridge oats, tinned hot dog sausages, tinned tomatoes, tinned meat or fish (other than tuna), brown sauce, tomato ketchup, sugar, tinned fruit and fruit juice. Please bring any donations of food to school on our return on 5<sup>th</sup> November.

## Cooking Club

On 7<sup>th</sup> November a new cooking club is starting for a limited number of Junior children. They will design, bake and decorate their very own Christmas cake to share with all the family. A letter has gone out today with all the details listed. Permission slips need to be returned by 5<sup>th</sup> November. **Gardening Club**Gardening now finished until the spring time due to dark nights.

#### Role Play

The infant children have been asking for a hospital play area. Mrs Speake would like to know if anyone has got any unwanted children's doctors/nurses costumes that are no longer used. White cotton shirts would also be helpful for doctor's coats.